Never has so many ambassadors been gathered in Oslo Town Hall as on Friday
24th April 1987. And that is thanks to the Fjord horse. Said the Mair of Oslo,
Albert Nordengen, on the picture together with Grethe Waitz, when he wished
welcome to the Fjord Horse meeting in the Town Hall gallery.

(Foto: Johan Berge, NORTRA).

The Norwegian fjord horse is about to place the world before his feet.

The Norwegian Fjordingstiftelsen (foundation) marked on Friday the 24th April
1987 the fjord horse success as an export article by giving several countries
ambassadors a lithography of a fjord horse.

The picture shows from left the new ambassador from Soviet Union,
Kommissarov and the USA’s ambassador Robert D. Stuart on each side of the
main object the fjord horse. (ntb-foto Sigurdsen)





